
 

PARENT TEACHERS 
ASSOCIATION 20XX 

 

 

 

 ST. JOHNS SCHOOL PPO 
 NEWSLETTER VOL. 3  
  May 6, 2024 
 Exciting Updates: 

Hello St. Johns family. We are excited to share 
some updates with you: 
 
Ø Sugar Shack – March 28, 2024 

What a fun event! Sugar, plaid, raffles, 
prizes… What more can we ask for! It was 
fun for all! Check out some pictures on the 
next page! 
 

Ø Door Decorating Contest 
PPO invited our elementary classes to 
decorate their doors with recycled materials in 
honour of earth day, and amaze us they did! 
The decision was quite the difficult one to 
make but we did have to decide on a prize per 
grade! Pictures to come! 
 

Ø Cheese Fundraiser 
Thank you for all your support in our annual 
cheese fundraiser! We raised over a thousand 
dollars AND got to enjoy some AMAZING 
local cheeses! Are we the only ones wishing 
we had bought more?! 

  
Ø Super Recycleurs – April 20, 2024 

We are so proud to announce that we had an 
incredibly successful first Super Recycleurs 
Earth Day event! We were able to gather 917 
kgs of goods to recycle and redistribute! 
Thank you so much to our wonderful and 
dedicated spirit committee for adding the 
additional spark that this day needed to make 
it extra fun with planting, painting, games and 
snacks all while helping our planet! Click 
here for a fascinating video of the materials 
we recycled being weighed: https://we.tl/t-OhTNRifoxb. An added bonus: the 917 kg 
collected also raised 250$ for our school! 
Take a look at some pictures from the big 
day on the next page! 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Reminders 
 
1. Volunteers needed for Funday June 20: Our 

annual Funday is in full planning mode! We 
are so excited and have so much fun in store! 
But the more hands we have on deck, the 
more fun filled the day will be for our wonderful 
children who worked so hard all year! Please 
email us at stjohnsppo@gmail.com if you are 
available to lend a hand! 
 

2. Family Brunch May 26 – Today was the last 
day to purchase your tickets in advance. But 
don’t worry, tickets will be sold at the door the 
day of the event as well! We look forward to 
seeing you all there!  
 

3. Fundscrip – Mother’s Day is less than a week 
away! Get your electronic gift cards while 
supporting our school at www.fundscrip.com 
code V2U4HZ  All of mom’s favorite stores 
are there, and she will be happy to hear that a 
portion of your purchase is going towards 
activities and events for her kids! The gift that 
will keep giving! 

 
 
 
 

 
Contact Us 
Do you have questions  

OR  
Are you interested in joining our 

volunteer list?  
Write to us @ 

stjohnsppo@gmail.com 



 

 

SOME HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR RECENT EVENTS...


